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Priorities for Act 100 Emergency Rule

As the Wisconsin Department of Agriculture, Trade, and Consumer Protection works through writing the emergency rule for the 2018 growing season, Hempstead Project Heart has laid out four priorities below that will strengthen the Wisconsin Hemp Industry and allow farmers as well as entrepreneurs to be successful in the ever-growing American Hemp Industry. 

1) Collection of wild hemp seed. Minnesota currently allows academic researchers to gather wild seed and utilize for cross breeding to develop a Minnesota hemp strain for their climate. Wisconsin would benefit immensely from allowing farmers or researchers to gather the wild hemp seed. We can create our own Heritage seed from the genetics left from the 20th century. 

2) [bookmark: _GoBack]Private independent testing facilities. As the Wisconsin Hemp Industry revives this summer, many farmers will have to submit their crop for testing. It would be ideal to have different private testing facilities throughout the state to make it easier for farmers to test their crop. Not to mention it would deter back logs if Wisconsin only has one centralized testing facility. The opportunity to have private investment in testing facilities also lessens the burden on taxpayers as well as the State of Wisconsin. 

3) Hemp seeds sourced from other states. Some of the hemp pilot programs throughout the United States import their hemp seeds from other countries. While the hemp genetics are stellar after years of cultivation and breeding, there are restrictions to these hemp seeds from other countries. DATCP should allow farmers to source their seed from the 34 hemp states in the United States. Due to the certified seed provision, allow institutions of higher education to oversee the uncertified seed for research purposes. 

4) Multiple Seed Certification Organizations. Hemp genetics and breeding is going to be the bedrock of the Wisconsin Hemp Industry. Hempstead Project Heart requests DATCP to allow multiple organizations to administer a certification program. This will allow many varieties of hemp seeds to be developed and marketed, compared to one centralized location where farmers would have to source their seed. 
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